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Blackbird’s “Blog” of the Week!
W/C 12th September 2022
	Day 
	

	Monday 
	Some of the Blackbirds went on a trip on The Beatrice, the narrow boat. They had a great time.
In English we introduced our story of The Gorilla and started work on inferences.

In maths we explored the number system, looking at less than and greater than. 

In music we made sounds using our bodies.

	Tuesday 
	We started off with phonics and then carried on with our English and maths focus.
A group of children helped to make a candle picture for the display in reception to remember the queen. 

Today was also Roald Dahl day we did lots of activities surrounding the author.


	Wednesday 
	We started with phonics and then carried on with our English and Maths focus.
We then took part in some really fun forest school activities.
In the afternoon we had history and looked at our new topic ‘The Great Fire of London.


	Thursday 
	After our daily phonics we had PE where we were looking at sequencing.
In our art lesson we were creating pictures of The Great Fire of London, we have some really great artists in Blackbirds.

In the afternoon we looked at digestion and talked about healthy eating in our geography lesson.



	Friday 
	Another group of children went on a trip The Beatrice.
In wellbeing we made friendship bracelets for our friends in our new class.

In the afternoon some of the children bought in items for our show and tell, they then enjoyed some well-earned choice time.

	Homework 
	Homework: Reading and spellings. 

	Information for next week  
	PE will be on Thursday.  Please ensure your child comes to school in their PE kit.  
Have a lovely weekend all! 

Helen, Lou, Michele & Dani



